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sexual & reproductive health FREEDOM

Hello BVHC Family!

A Note from Our CEO, Savita:

| want to extend my heartfelt gratitude for your steadfast support. Your commitment
ensures that Boulder Valley Health Center continues to provide compassionate, life-
affirming abortion care, regardless of the challenges we face.

| am delighted to share the wonderful news that Colorado Amendment 79 has passed! This
historic victory enshrines the right to abortion in our state constitution, protecting it from
future legislative restrictions. Additionally, this amendment paves the way for public
employers’ health insurance plans to cover abortion care for government employees and
sets the stage for extending Medicaid coverage for this essential procedure. This progress
represents a monumental step forward in achieving equity in reproductive healthcare in
Colorado.

However, the recent shift in federal leadership brings significant uncertainty. We anticipate
a potential return to restrictive policies, such as the domestic gag rule from the previous
Trump administration, which prohibited clinics receiving Title X funding from even
mentioning abortion care to patients. We are also closely monitoring the possibility of
federal actions targeting medication abortion. A Trump-led FDA could reverse the approval
of mifepristone or impose severe limitations on its use, drastically impacting access to this
safe and essential care. And this may just be the beginning.

Your generosity not only sustains our services but also equips us to prepare for and respond
to these evolving challenges. Together, we can continue to expand access, defend
reproductive rights, and ensure that no one is left behind.

Thank you for your unwavering commitment to justice and compassion. Your support
changes lives every day. If you have any questions or concerns, please respond to this
email.

Your Donation Matters
DONATE TODAY
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Support Abortion Access This Colorado Gives Day //

Patients from across the country turn to our clinic for | COLORADO
compassionate, life-affirming abortion care—often traveling GIVESDAY )

hundreds or thousands of miles to access the services they need.
This Colorado Gives Day you have the opportunity to double your
impact.

Donations up to $100 will be matched, helping us ensure that cost is never a barrier to
care for those who need it most. Your gift supports critical services, safe access, and a
warm welcome for every patient who walks through our doors.

Join us in protecting reproductive rights. Donate today and make twice the difference!

Around the Clinic


https://bouldervalleyhealth.org/donate/
https://bouldervalleyhealth.org/donate/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=1f75d1e9-37b1-4ee5-a44a-5ee6abab7690

No One Should Endure This to
Access Healthcare

It is infuriating that patients seeking basic
healthcare are forced to face harassment and
intimidation from protesters outside our clinic.
No one should have to navigate hateful,
invasive behavior just to access the care they
need and deserve.

Despite this unacceptable reality, our
incredible volunteer patient escorts step in
with courage and compassion. They ensure
that no patient has to walk alone, offering
safety, support, and a sense of dignity in the
face of hostility.

We shouldn’t need escorts to shield patients
from harassment—but until this stops, we are
deeply grateful to those who stand alongside
us. Together, we fight for a world where
access to healthcare is free from judgment,
fear, or shame.

Protect Abortion Access—Your Support Makes It Possible

As we close out the year, your generosity is more important than ever. With your help, we
can continue to provide compassionate, high-quality abortion care to those who need it
most, regardless of their financial situation.

Your donation today directly supports:
e Expanding access to abortion care for underserved communities.
e Ensuring our clinic remains a safe haven for care during uncertain times.

DONATE TODAY or send a check to: 2855 Valmont Rd., Boulder, CO 80301

(Every gift is 100% tax-deductible and changes lives.)

Your support strengthens our community and ensures that reproductive healthcare
remains accessible to all. Thank you for standing with us.

In the News

Colorado voters move to put existing abortion
laws into state constitution

Abortion wasn’t always a moral, political, &
legal tinderbox. What changed?

Tracking Abortion Bans Across the Country
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Colorado Gives Day
1 O Watch for more information from us in the coming weeks!



https://bouldervalleyhealth.org/donate/
https://www.npr.org/2024/11/05/g-s1-32760/colorado-abortion-vote-results
https://magazine.publichealth.jhu.edu/2022/brief-history-abortion-us
https://states.guttmacher.org/policies/
https://bouldervalleyhealth.org/donate/
https://www.coloradogives.org/organization/Bouldervalleyhealth
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